
June 24, 2013 
 
 
Cedar Ridge Dist. Co. Customers, 
 
 
This is a notice that the water company has filed with the Public Service Commission for an 
increase in water rates (see attached letter). 
 
The water company has known about the water increase from Tremonton City for over a year 
and has been paying Tremonton City .50 cents per thousand gallons as of July 1, 2012.  
However, the water company has waited to see how this would affect the financial well being 
of the company. The company feels that an increase in water rates for the water use over 
12,000 gallons  per month  from .35 cents to .50 cents per 1,000 gallons and any portion 
thereof will provide sufficient revenue to operate in the black without have to change the base 
rate of $57.00 per month. 
 
We have requested that this new rate be effective July 1, 2013. 
 
David Z. Thompson 
President, 
Cedar Ridge Dist. Co. 


